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Townsend, Erle

From: Jean Bass <jeanpbass@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, January 13, 2024 5:30 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear DEP,  

 

I write in support of the Clean Cars proposal.  If we are to meet the Maine Won't Wait climate goals, we need to 

drastically reduce the number of cars on the road burning fossil fuels.  It will take will and determination - and policies.  I 

urge you to stand behind the standards that will keep Maine on track for a zero-carbon economy. 

 

Thank you, 

Jean Bass 

Brunswick 


